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Rules and Directives Branch (RDB)
TWB-05-BO1M
Division of Administrative Services
Office of Administration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Ref: (December 10, 2010) (Pages 77010-77017) of the NRC notice in the Federal Register

Dear Sir/Madam:

Florida Power & Light (FPL) Energy, owners of two 40-year-old nuclear reactors at Point Beach, Wisconsin,
has asked the Nuclear Regulatory Commission for permission to increase the power output of each reactor
by nearly 18%.

In its application to the NRC, the plant operator admits that the increase in power output will result.in an
18% increase in "radioactivity in the reactor coolant, which in turn increases the radioactivity in the waste
disposal systems and radioactive gases released from the plant."

Nukewatch has also raised serious concerns about safety, given the age of the two plants, and Point Beach's
record of safety violations and problems.

Please deny this request.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mark MGie'6
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